
    Brooks Museum League General Membership Meeting

December 1, 2017

The Christmas Luncheon program was conducted by Eartha Reaves after a welcome and 
greeting, followed by a blessing lead by Anita-Curry Jackson.

Call to Order  -  President Donna Cohen thanked members for their attendance and began the 
meeting with a request that members share pictures with her to be placed on our new website 
about to be launched.  She thanked Pat Westlund for arranging the League tour to the Dixon 
and reminded members of the pending tour of the “Coming to America”  exhibition at the Brooks 
on December 8, 2017 to be led by Stanton Thomas, Brooks curator.  She noted that members 
of the League donated $75 to the Dixon following our tour.  Donna extended a welcome to 
Kathy Dumlao and Amy Foote from the Brooks Education Department, as our honored guests at 
the luncheon.

Recording Secretary  -  No report

Treasurer  -  Donna reported for Maureen Conley that our funds had been successfully 
transferred from Cadence Bank to Pinnacle Bank resulting in a total of four accounts as follows:  
General Operating Account,  Money Market Account,  Art Education (Scholastic) Account, and 
Fund Raiser Account.  She noted that the pending Financial Report for the General Operating 
Account reflected a beginning balance of $12,249.64 and an ending balance of $4,074.64.

Assistant Treasurer  -  No report
Corresponding Secretary  -  No report

Fundraiser  -  Donna reported that plans for the Fundraiser, in partnership with Memphis 
Heritage, are progressing well with profits to benefit Art Education and Mid-South Scholastic. 
The event will be held at Howard Hall on April 20, 2017.

Gifts and Memorials  -  No report
Landscape  -  No report
Luncheon  -  No report

Mid-South Scholastic  -  Donna encouraged members to volunteer for the numerous upcoming 
Scholastic service opportunities.  Sign up sheets were passed among the membership.  It was 
noted that the last day for donations to 2018 Scholastic is January 2, 2018.

New Member  -  No report
Newsletter  -  No report
Program  -  No report
Art Tour - A reminder of the pending tour at the Brooks December 8th.
Publicity/Website -  No report
Special Events  -  No report
Tea and Tour  -  No report
Travel  -  No report
Yearbook -  No report



Old Business  -  None
New Business -  None

MEETING ADJOURNED

Respectfully submitted,

Rebecca Barton,  Acting Recording Secretary


